From: Owen Brugh 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 11:08 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Arena For 45
Subject: Re: Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards

Steve,

Ald. Arena did attend the event. Thanks. 

Owen R. Brugh
Chief of Staff and General Counsel
to Ald. John Arena, 45th Ward
(773) 286-4545 - office
(773) 685-4527 - fax

 
 


From: Owen Brugh
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 8:47 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Arena For 45
Subject: Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards 
 
Steve,

Ald. John Arena, in his official capacity, plans to attend the 25th annual Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards on Thursday, May 9, at McCormick Place, at the invitation of LISC Chicago, one of the event organizers. Tickets are valued at $75.

Please let me know if there is any issue. Thanks. 

Owen R. Brugh
Chief of Staff and General Counsel
to Ald. John Arena, 45th Ward
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